
We, the 2024 Christmas Elves who hosted this year’s Holiday Decorating Contest, wish to 
express our sincere gratitude to the four judges who viewed more than 70 delightfully 

decorated properties in the Borough. These kind souls live outside the Borough in various 
areas of the county and took their judging jobs very seriously! 

 
Due to the overwhelming response of the community (and the generosity of the anonymous 

Christmas elves), the judges were able to award TWO sets of prizes, including honorable 
mentions – one set for east side properties and one for west side properties – using North 

Miller St as the delineation point.  
 

Here are this year’s Holiday Decorating Contest winners! 
 

  East Side                 West Side 

1st place – $75 and gold ribbon    1st place – $75 and a gold ribbon 

33 Hillview Court      38 McGinley Drive 
John Gross       Shirley Alexander 
 

2nd place – $50 and a silver ribbon   2nd place – $50 and a silver ribbon 

49 Water Street      209 West Main St 
James Fissel      Douglas Laumann 

 

3rd place – $25 and a red ribbon   3rd place – $25 and a red ribbon 

 13 East Main Street     12 West Main Street 
 St John’s Lutheran Church    Nate McNeill 
 
   Honorable Mentions receive $15     Honorable Mentions receive $15 

 29 Hillview Court      15 West Main Street 
 Janice Pecher      Mansion House 1757 
 
 54 Longhorn Lane      119 North Miller Street 
 Janice Dilulio      Joseph Myers 
    

The “Clark Griswald Award” (Christmas Vacation movie) again goes to 
Robert Smith, 117 East Main St, for lighting up the street and not blowing any fuses. 
(Bob was ineligible to participate, as one of the Christmas elves lives at his home.) 

 
Cash prizes may be collected from the Fairfield Borough Offices after January 6th between 
9:00 am and 3:00 pm, Monday through Thursday.  They will not be mailed out, and proof of 

identity must be provided.   
 

The Christmas elves wish to extend a Super-Fantastic THANK YOU to Fairfield Borough 
residents, as we were very pleased with the holiday spirit shown by all.  We hope that another 

contest can be in held in 2025. 
 

HAVE A VERY HAPPY & HEALTHY NEW YEAR!!! 
 

 


